
 

 
 

March 10, 2025 
 

A message from Elizabeth May, O.C. 
 
As Member of Parliament for Saanich—Gulf Islands and Co-Leader of the Green Party 
of Canada, I am so pleased to share this message of greetings to the cast, crew and 
volunteers who make the Shen Yun Performance Arts Canada Tour a success every 
year.  
 
Despite facing persecution from a CCP-led global anti-Falun Gong/Shen Yun 
campaign, including unprecedented threats and disinformation, the Shen Yun tour 
continues to spread its values of compassion, freedom and cultural diversity. These 
performances exemplify 5000 years of rich arts and culture in China.  
 
I want to congratulate everyone involved with the production of this special tour and 
wish you success and peace for the 2025-2026 season.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Elizabeth May, O.C. 
Member of Parliament 
Saanich-Gulf Islands 
Co-Leader of the Green Party of Canada 


